Paul Jackson,
President,
Jackson and Group,
Arizona-85602,
June 06, 2011
Dear Mr. Paul,
I with this letter would like to thank your valuable donation to our Donald Charitable School. We appreciate your interest in social activities and hope that you will keep doing this quite frequently to contribute towards raising the standard of poor and financial week people.
We have been looking for such donation for our school as there has been good increase in the number students during last two years and we are expecting that the number will get doubled coming years, so we have been planning to build one more floor of the school so that we can accommodate more number of students.
I once again thank you for your timely support to this school and we hope that you will keep doing this in near future as well.
Sincerely,
Donald Harris,
Principal,
Donald Charitable School,
Arizona-

